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M.A.Y. Meets Remmi! 

Kim Leininger  
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Shenandoah, IA  51601  

712-246-2520  

Fax: 712-246-2946  

E-mail: leiningerk@  

Shenandoah.k12.ia.us  

For More Info on M.A.Y.: 

Upcoming Events: 

• April 8; MC2 Break-
fast speaker; Lance 
Corneliuas; 7:30 a.m. 
May Center 

• April 15; M.A.Y. Ad-
visory Board Meet-
ing; Noon; Depot 

• Links to LNX Adviso-
ry Committee Meet-
ing and L2L Speaker 
& Face to Face meet-
ing TBD in April 

M.A.Y. Mentors and family members and M.A.Y. Students met K9 Officer Remmi 

on March 25. Remmi’s handler, Sgt. Grant Booker and Officer Michael Cisneros 

demonstrated how Remmi identifies the scent of drugs. They also answered 

questions and allowed students to pet and play ball with Remmi.  

THANK 

YOU 

SHEN 

PD!!! 
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M . A . Y .  N E W S L E T T E R  

Mc 2  & Elks Members enjoyed a  

Corn Hole toss tournament and wings at 

A  huge THANK-YOU to  

Brian Hammons and Andy Dinges  

for helping us with the tournament! 
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KITE FLYING, ROCK HIDING,  

Picnic SACk MeALS—M.A.Y. 3! ! !  

JADE HAGEY,  WALLIN PLUMBIN, VISITS 

with MC2 Members 

March 1 1 ;   
Jade  will  also be  speaking to  our L inks  to  LNX e -mentoring 

STUDENTS  and E -MENTORS  in  Late  April  or Early  May;  Date  TBD  

V O L U M E  2 1 ,  I S S U E  8  

Our next M.A.Y. Group Activity will include lots of great spring activities! This will be Monday, 

May 3 at 5:30 p.m. behind (north side) the K-8 Building. We will have kites for mentees to fly, 

individual sack suppers packaged by our school food program for a picnic, and then we will 

go to city parks to distribute the friendship rocks we painted last spring. These will be slightly 

hidden randomly for others to find for a positive message of inspiration. If it isn’t windy, men-

tors and mentees can take the kites to fly at a later time. If it is raining we will re-schedule! 

PLEASE RSVP by April 28 so I have enough meals and kites! 



Spring is a GREAT time to start mentoring! Many outdoor activities are wonderful 

options for getting together, even it is a simple walk together! M.A.Y. is in GREAT 

need of some male mentors!  

We have some awesome young men who could use a good male role model and 

someone safe and caring for them to hang out with.      

We know you are busy. We know there doesn’t feel like there is enough hours in the 

day, but for an hour a week of including someone in your life, you could change 

someone else’s forever.  

It has been a hard year.  Kids need connections!  

BECOME A M.A.Y. MENTOR!  

MENTORING AFFECTS YOUTH 

Like MAY 

MENTORING on 

FACEBOOK! 


